
Monday, March 16, 2020 
1:30 PM 

Dear Members, 
You may want to share this with your friends, family, colleagues who have purchased tickets for the 
April concert.  Those of you who have purchased April tickets may want this information as well. 
Janice 
 
Dear Palouse Choral Society Patrons, 
Due to the CDC's latest recommendation to cancel all gatherings of 50 or more for the next eight weeks, 
our 20th Anniversary concert scheduled for April 18 & 19 has been cancelled.  We don't want any of us 
to miss our anniversary celebration so it is our hope to present this concert at the beginning of our 20-
21 season. 
Some of you have season tickets and some of you have purchased individual tickets for the April 
concert. We offer the following options: 

1. You may apply the remaining value of your season ticket and/or individual tickets as a 
donation to PCS.  If you choose this option, THANK YOU for helping PCS stay financially viable 
during this difficult time!   

2. You may apply the remaining value of your season ticket and/or individual tickets to your 
purchase of season tickets for our 20-21 season.  If you choose this option, thank you for 
reducing the amount processing and mailing that our volunteers have to handle. 

3. If you have an individual ticket(s) for the April concert, you may request a refund.  Please 
allow up to eight weeks for processing and mailing. 

In all cases, please use this google form to let us know how you would like for us to handle your April 
tickets.  https://forms.gle/WRvmN1SgWxuR2yBs8 
If you have trouble with this form or questions, please contact: 208.352.0201 or tickets4pcs@gmail.com  
 
Finally, you may be wondering about our collaborative fund raising performance of Brahms' Requiem 
with the Washington Idaho Symphony scheduled for June 28th.  Given the currently available 
information, we are still planning to hold this concert.  We hope it is on your calendars!   
Thank you all for your help, patience, and understanding! 
The Palouse Choral Society Family 
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